
Dear Dunedin Residents,

In light of the recent Hurricane Helene, the City of Dunedin is reaching out
to ensure that all of our residents are safe and have access to the support
they need during this challenging time.

City officials are conducting wellness checks to assist those affected by the
storm. If you or someone you know is in need of assistance with removing
storm debris from their homes, please contact the City of Dunedin at 727-
298-3011. 

For safety, do not turn on power in your home if it has been flooded.  If any
electrical wiring, receptacles, or equipment were submerged in water
during the storm, you should hire a licensed electrician to inspect the
equipment prior to turning it on.

Additional information on debris removal, temporary shelter, and a
multitude of resources can be found on the City’s website at
www.dunedinfl.net or the County’s website at disaster.pinellas.com. 

Contact the City of Dunedin:
 📞 Phone: 727-298-3011

 🌐 Website: dunedingov.com

Your well-being is our top priority. If you need assistance or know
someone who does, please reach out to us immediately. Together, we will
recover and rebuild our community.

Stay safe,
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